
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: ctallent@mccormickscchamber.org <ctallent@mccormickscchamber.org>

Date: 9/8/2015 2:08:33 PM

Subject: McCormick Women in Business luncheon

Charlotte,
It was a pleasure speaking with you.
Please email me details about McCormick Women in Business luncheon. 
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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